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Dear Member, 
 
I am writing to inform you about a problem that is going to arise within a few days 
with regard to the provision of NHS dentistry in Leamington Spa.  The practice at 13 
Euston Place will be writing to all 8,000 of the registered adult patients shortly 
advising them that the practice is leaving the NHS and that they will be deregistered.  
The patients will have the options of staying on as a private patient, or having to find 
another dentist.  The practice has to give them three months notice and so they will 
continue to be entitled to NHS treatment until November. 
 
PCT staff have spent a lot of time with the practice trying to retain them in the NHS, 
even arranging with the Department of Health for them to receive a 17% pay award 
on top of this year’s national award of 3.4%.  Unfortunately, this has not been enough 
to allay their concerns about the future and they are determined to leave. 
 
The PCT anticipated this eventuality and has made arrangements to cope with it.  We 
plan to start two new NHS dentists, one in Leamington Town centre and the other in 
Whitnash, through international recruitment.  They should be in place in November if 
successful at interview.  We have also arranged additional capacity at the Bridge 
Street practice that we helped to fund two years ago.  Urgent toothache cases will be 
seen without delay at the Access Centre in Brunswick, where we will if necessary 
employ a salaried GDP for routine work. 
 
I expect that you will be contacted by patients concerned about this turn of events, but 
hope that you will be able to reassure them that we have the situation in hand and that 
those who want to transfer to another practice under NHS care will be able to do so.    
 
This problem is a reflection of the national situation with regard to dentistry, which 
we will continue to monitor closely; I will keep you advised about any further 
significant developments. 
 
 
Dr Ian McIntyre 


